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I am a 7th generation Moss Valien and this year I graduated from Moss Vale agricultural high school. I do not 
think the proposed refinery is appropriate for this community as this is mainly a farming and tourist area. If this 
proposal goes through, it will greatly negatively impact on the quality of the local environment including the 
water and air. 

I am also deeply concerned about the potential fire risk having lived through multiple fires in the area. Many 
people I know and love were badly affected by smoke fumes “ this would be significantly worsened coming 
from a toxic factory.  

One such person who lived in this area was my late grandfather who greatly enjoyed the pleasant natural 
landscape surrounding his home on Beaconsfield Rd. The introduction of a plastic refinery threatens this. The 
area is fit for urban development that would continue to foster a friendly community in Moss Vale. 

As a young person it is my generation that will endure the bulk of the consequences of sub-standard decision 
making. We are not opposed to recycling plastic (although people should not use it in the first place) but much 
more consideration should be given to planning where this type of facility should be built “ maybe next to a 
rubbish dump? 

Many young people would like to spend their futures in this area and it would be appreciated if you considered 
the outcomes to our health and our environment when making your judgements. 
 

 




